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REDGRAVE SHOP REPORT 2018 
 

 
Last November, the shop celebrated its 10th birthday and one lucky 

customer won our birthday raffle – a hamper of local produce. Financially the 
community shop continues to do well and any profit that the shop makes is 

put back into the business. 
 

Although there is still the potential for the shop to be sold, our current lease 
runs until July 2019 so it’s still business as usual. 

 
Local food features prominently on our shelves, and we are always looking 

for new lines. Any requests or suggestions are always welcome and we will 
do our best to accommodate them – given our limited space. 

 

As always, I would like to acknowledge the dedication of all the volunteers 
(we’ve had several new faces over the last year), both those who serve at 

the counter and those who work in the background. Although it is hard work 
running a community shop, it is pleasing to see an increase in the number of 

customers and we thank everyone involved whether volunteer or customer 
for all your support, thus ensuring the success of our community shop. 

 
Julie Moore 


